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With school in full swing and ARC's off to a strong start, it means that our
show season is quickly coming to an end and that the NRHA Futurity is
coming quickly. That means that this officer team only has a few more
months together. At the Futurity, we will be saying goodbye to our retiring
officers and introducing our new 2018 NRHyA officer team. Being an officer
is an amazing opportunity, not only does it look impressive on a resume, but
you will get the chance to meet people from all over the country and the world.
I have made friends and memories with people all over the country and would
not trade the opportunities I have had for anything. I strongly recommend
any delegate interested in becoming an officer to run for a position.

Being a NRHyA Officer may seem like a lot of work but it is very
manageable. There is very minimal work to be done outside of the shows
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and memories with and meetings. To be an officer you must have been a delegate for one year
people all over the directly preceding running for an officer, you must be 14-years old by January

1 of the year, and you must have a completed the delegate workbook. You
country and would must declare your intention to run for officer by October 31 by emailing
not trade the youth@nrha.com. In your email, you must include the position you are

running for, a paragraph about yourself and why you want to be an officer,
and a headshot. If this is your first time running, you can run for secretary,
had for anything" treasurer, or historian. Once we get closer to the Futurity and the NRHyA
youth meeting, an online poll will open. This is where all youth members
come into play. It is important that everyone votes for the candidate that you
believe is best fit for the team. It is important that we have a great officer
team to keep our association successful, which with the delegates and officers
we have now I don't see that being a problem.

If anyone has any questions about being an officer please feel free to contact
me or any of the other officers to hear more about our experiences. I wish
everyone the best of luck with the rest of your ARC’s and delegate and officer
elections. Kenleigh, Taylor, Liz, and Regan, I hope you guys have enjoyed
your year as an officer as much as I have; thankfully we still have a little bit
of time together. To those of you running again this year, I wish you the best
of luck!
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